
   
  
  
  

 
 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

17th of February 2020 

 

Cancellation announcement 

Within this letter, I will confirm cancellation of Winter Limnology Course 9.-13.3.2020 

due to hazardous ice conditions and low number of host university students. 

 

 

Sincerely yours  

 

 
Dr Kimmo Kahilainen 

Professor of Environmental Research 

University of Helsinki 

Lammi Biological Station 

Pääjärventie 320 

FI-16900 Lammi 

Finland 


